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At Lionwood we go the extra mile 

      Royal Wedding

To celebrate the Royal Wedding Norse will be offering a special ‘Street Party’ 
lunch on Thursday 17th May. The menu will be:

A Selection of Sandwiches
(Ham, Cheese or Cucumber)

Pizza Bites

Carrot and Cucumber Batons

*****

Decorated cupcake

Fruit Cuplet 

If you would like your child to have this please order a school pack for your 
child on Thursday. There will not be any normal school packs available on this 
day. 

Year Two Cake Sale – Wednesday 16th May

Just a reminder that tomorrow, Year Two children will be holding a Bake-a-Cake Sale after 
school.

Any donations of cakes and biscuits from Year Two parents would be much appreciated. 
Please kindly bring these to the school on the morning of the sale.   

All funds raised will be used for their summer school trip.

Thank you in advance!



Lunches

Just to remind parents that no sweets should be in lunch boxes please.

Thank you.

Reading Cafe Reminders 

Just to remind Parents/Carers that our Reading Cafes are taking 
place at the dates and times below.

Come and enjoy a story with your child followed by some fun activities.

Year 1 – Wednesday 16th May at 2:15pm
Year 2 – Thursday 17th May at 2:15pm

We look forward to seeing you.

Community Event

Plumstead Road Library Friends Fair

Whitsun Fair
Saturday 19th May 2018
10.30am to 2pm

Join us for fun and magic.

There will be a magician for the children between 11am and 1pm,

Plus various stalls of handmade jewellery, cards, crafts, decorative glass items, tombola and refreshments.

Free admission.

See you there.


